
From:
To:
Cc:

Subject: Re: Clergy Dinner in Tbilisi
Date: 08 February 2017 23:37:00

Dear 

Many thanks for a fascinating dinner!

Unfortunately I won't be in Brussels but I'm copying to my team and we will do our best to set up a meeting.

Best

Sent from my iPad

> On 04 Feb 2017, at 07:36, > wrote:
>
> Hello Dear 
>
> It was a great plesure meeting you in Tbilisi.
> Dinner with clergy was very nice and they were trully happy, hope that was same on your side of table as
well. :)
> As we manyioned during the dinner bast majority of the group is comming to Brussels from 21-26 February
and we would live to meet, may be at the meeting or im non formal environment - for dinner, or lunch.
> I'm sending few pictures from dinner as I took few :) I got only your contact so if you wish to share them with
others please feel free.
> Looking forward for future meeting.
> Best Regards
>
>
>
> --
>
> 
>
> 
>
>
>
>

>
>
>
> Information Center on NATO and EU
>
> Office of the State Minister of Georgia on European and Euro-Atlantic Integration
>
> Add: Freedom Square, S. Dadiani Str. 2/1, 0105, Tbilisi, Georgia
>
>
>
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